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Works in progress - Breakwater at Il-Ponta tal-Qrejtem in Il-Bajja ta' Marsaxlokk 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that a works in 

progress area will be established at Il-Ponta tal-Qrejten in Il-Bajja ta’ Marsaxlokk. 

 

The works will consist of the construction of a breakwater and works are expected to 

start on Wednesday 15th May 2019. 

 

The area will be delineated by the lines joining the points A, B, C, D and E. 

 

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E)  

 

A   35º 50’.144   014º 32’.744  Land 

B   35º 50’.170   014º 32’.797  Buoy 

C   35º 50’.170   014º 32’.819  Buoy 

D   35º 50’.138   014º 32’.819  Buoy 

E   35º 50’.117   014º 32’.750  Land 

 

A silt curtain will be deployed joining the points A, B, C, D and E, as shown on attached 

chart and it will remain in position until the completion of the project. 

Three lit up Special Mark Buoys flashing yellow will be laid at points B, C and D. 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp look-out, navigate with 

caution and very slow speed and give the indicated area a wide berth. They are to 

comply with any instructions given by Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) on 

VHF Channel 14. 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 36 
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DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta has 

endeavoured to ensure that the material supplied is suitable for    

the purpose described, it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent 

permitted by law) for any damage or loss of any nature arising from 

its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


